PUBLIC NOTICE

The Town Council of the Town of Miami, Arizona, will hold a public hearing to consider approval
of request for a Special Use Permit at property located at 368 E. Vista Street. Such property is
Zoned R-1 Single Residential Family Dwelling Unit. Applicant is requesting to park and live in an
RV travel trailer on the property until such time they build a home on such property. The public
hearing will be held at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, September 27, 2021 in the Town Council
Chambers, 500 W. Sullivan Street, Miami, AZ.

Additional information can be obtained at the Town Clerk’s office, located at Miami Town Hall,
500 W. Sullivan Street, Miami, AZ or by contacting Karen Norris, Town Clerk 928-473-4403 or
norris@miamiaz.gov.

Kavren Novris
Karen Norris, Town Clerk
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